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September 3, 2024 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
 
Howard L. Sollins, Esquire 
Baker Donnelson 
100 Light Street 
Baltimore, Maryland, 21202          
            

Re: SurgCenter at National Harbor, LLC dba 
Harborside Surgery Center 

 Prince George’s County  
Docket No. 24-16-2470 

 
Dear Mr. Sollins: 

The application for a Certificate of Need for the project identified above has been received 
and reviewed for completeness by the Commission's Staff.  The application will be docketed for 
formal review as of September 20, 2024, and notice of the docketing of the application will appear 
in the Maryland Register on that date.  
 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact Jeanne-Marie 
Gawal at (410) 764-3371. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

      Deanna Dunn  
     Health Facilities Coordinator 

  
cc: Howard L. Sollins, Esquire 

Wynee Hawk, Director Health Care Facilities Planning and Development  
Jeanne Marie Gawel, Acting Chief, Certificate of Need 
Bill Chan, Program Manager, MHCC  
Eric Baker, Program Manager, MHCC  
Caitlin Tepe, AAG  
Alexa Bertinelli, AAG  
Dr. Matthew Levy, Health Officer, Prince George’s County Health Department 
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